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Dear Sir/Madam, 

I am to refer to documentation received by the Agency in respect of an application for a waste 
licence on 07/12/2004 in respect of a facility/premises at Roadstone Dublin Remediation 
Landfill, Dillonsdown, Deer-park, Newpaddocks and Santryhill Townlands, Blessington, Co 
Wicklow. The register number assigned to this application is 213-l. 

Please use this number as a reference in all further correspondence on this matter and please 
address all such correspondence to the Agency at its Headquarters at the Licensing Unit, EPA, 
Ofice of Licensing & Guidance, PO Box 3000, Johnstown Castle Estate, County Wexford. 

The application and associated correspondence, including any acknowledgements and 
notifications, are available on the public file relating to the application as they arise and that 
file may be inspected by any person during office hours at the Agency’s headquarters. A 
copy of the file is also available for inspection at the offices of Wicklow County Council. 
Copy extracts from the file will be supplied by the Agency to any person, on request, subject 
to payment of the reasonable cost of making the copy. 

It is noted that the following correspondence person has been nominated in the application: 
John Bamett and Associates, 7 Dundrum Business Park, Windy Arbour, Dublin 14. 

Please note that:- 
1. All documentation in relation to the application which is received from the 

nominated correspondence person will be treated as application documentation 
submitted by the applicant; and 

2. Following this letter, the Agency will address all correspondence in relation to the 
application to the nominated correspondence person. 

In the event that you wish to change the nominated correspondence person, please inform the 
Agency in writing. 

Yours sincerely, 

cc John Barnett and Associates, 7 Dundrum Business Park, Windy Arbour, Dublin 14. 


